
 

  

 

 
Summary of public comments received on 
the draft 2026-2027 Unified Planning Work 
Program 
A public comment period was held from June 20th to July 7th. The draft document was 
available on DRCOG’s website along with a comment form. The comment opportunity 
was advertised on the DRCOG website as well as DRCOG’s social media platforms 
(Facebook, LinkedIn, Nextdoor, and Twitter), with posts in both English and Spanish.  

In all, two comments were received. The following table compiles the comments 
received. 

Table 1. Compilation of all public comments received 
Name Organization Comment 
Liz Feeney None This "plan" literally said nothing, just kept repeating the 

same thing over and over. However, please stop trying 
to crowd the city. Denver is losing businesses, too 
many people, crumbling infrastructure, we are in for a 
major fall. 

Jenna West None Hey DRCOG, I have a few suggestions . . . Get rid of 
the $ express lanes on I-25, I-70, and C-470 and open 
up our roadways to improve traffic flow. Drop the Front 
Range Passenger Rail boondoggle and other 
boondoggles like RTD's rides to nowhere, and stop 
wasting our tax dollars on forced inefficient, 
unnecessary, unsafe, and expensive mass transit. 
Thank you. 
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